
 

PEO York Chapter Announces: 
___________________________________________________ 

ENGINEERING ENTRANCE 
SCHOLARSHIPS 

 
 

PEO York Chapter is offering 3 University Engineering 
Entrance Scholarships valued at $1500 each this year.  
The scholarships will be awarded on the basis of the 
student’s community contributions, intra and 
extracurricular activities and their intention to pursue a 
career as a Professional Engineer. To qualify for this 
award, the student must graduate with honours standing 
from a secondary school in York Region and be enrolled in 
an accredited engineering program at a Canadian 
university for the 2019-2020 academic year. 

 
To apply for a scholarship, simply complete the 
application form at www.peoyork.com/scholarship 

 
 

Application deadline: 11:59pm EDT June 14, 2019. 
Please e-mail scholarship@peoyork.com if you have any 

questions.  
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